
 

1000 W. Court Street, Seguin, Texas 78155 • 830-372-8000 • www.tlu.edu 

Texas Lutheran University 
Police Department Safety Alert 

 
To keep the campus community informed:  Recently we have had several vehicles burglarized on 
campus.  It is believed that the vehicles were all unlocked and were easy access to unknown 
offenders.  Please lock your vehicles and remove valuables from your car.  We do have suspect 
vehicle which is a 2008 Dodge Avenger black in color.   
 

Crime Prevention Tips 
 

1. Make sure your vehicle is locked and all valuables removed. 
2. Immediately report any suspicious persons to Texas Lutheran University Police 

Department. 
 

 
 
Anyone who has information is asked to contact the Texas Lutheran University Police 
Department at 830-485-0099. 
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